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It’s been a really busy week at Flegg with lots of different year groups engaged in end of year assessments, 
gaining essential experience of a ‘real’ exam situation so they are well prepared for the future. 
 
Year 10 have nearly finished their mock exams and have impressed us with their high standards and 
maturity. Well done to them all. Once these assessments have taken place, we are looking forward to all of 
the exciting careers experiences and opportunities they have over the final few weeks of term; work 
experience, interview days and a trip to a local sixth form. 
 
On Monday and Tuesday next week, we will be welcoming year 6 students to Flegg for their two transition 
days. We have lots of fun lessons and activities planned and we can’t wait to welcome them to our 
community!  
 
The Summer Fayre took place at the weekend and as always, it was fantastic to welcome so many members 
of the local community. The students on the Event Team did us proud as usual and we received some lovely 
comments from visitors about how well they represented the school. In total, they raised £2,800 which will 
go towards the cost of installing a defibrillator on the outside of the school fence which will be available to 
the wider community for use. A big thank you to the staff and students who gave up their weekend to help 
out.  Well done to Codie Jeary who won the first prize in the Raffle. Codie won the Apple AirPods 
 

   
 

   
 
 

 

Friday 28th June 2024 



 Book Club 

This week, our book club celebrated the final stages of this year’s Carnegie award; the results! Every year, 
students from book club read the books that are up for the prize and give their own opinions as to which 
one should win. 

The students compiled their reviews to create a list of potential and worthy winners. However just like in 
previous years, our results were different from the judges! We did agree with the shadower’s choice though. 

This year’s winner is ‘The Boy Lost in the Maze’ by Joseph Coelho; a story about two boys, separated by 
centuries, parted by myth, divided by reality. Two boys who are hoping to be men. Two boys severed from 
their fathers. Two boys searching a maze of manhood. It is told in poems blending the legend of Theseus and 
the Minotaur with the quest of a modern-day teenage boy to find his biological father. Joseph Coelho is the 
children’s laureate, with poetry his passion. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

School Trip 
 

 
   
 
 

  
 

 

The Shadower’s choice was awarded to 
‘Crossing the Line’ by Tia Fisher. This is a 
gripping read; compelling, gutsy, and 
important. A debut novel written in verse and 
a powerful story about impossible choices, 
involving gangs, drugs, and county lines. 

All books are available to borrow from the 
school library. 

 

On Wednesday evening, our GCSE Drama 
students attended the award-winning 
musical "Everybody's Talking About 
Jamie" at the Norwich Theatre Royal.  
 
This critically acclaimed, smash-hit show is 
based on the true story of 16-year-old British 
schoolboy Jamie Campbell, who overcomes 
prejudice and bullying to step into the 
spotlight as a drag queen.  
The students had an inspirational evening and 
enthusiastically gave the show a well-
deserved standing ovation!  
 
This performance will serve as their Live 
Theatre Review for their written exam next 
academic year. 
 



 

 
 
Year 7 have been making puglys this week and learnt how to hand and machine stitch, sew buttons, blanket 
stitch and appliqué – well done Harriet, Mollly, Grace, Letitia and Jimmy! 

 

   
 
Year 8 have enjoyed using the sewing machines this week to create a design on a polystyrene tile to print 
their own repeat pattern on a cotton tote bag. Here are the bags made by Harley, Freddie, Charlie, Molly, 
Amelia, Tia, Bailey, Lilja and Emily. 
 

       
 
 

Attendance Corner  
 

Last week's 100% attendance winners are: 
 
Freya Alderton 7DHA 
Braydon Wyatt 8TWI 
Dylan Lockhart 9RPO 
Arthur Craddock 10ACR 
 
 

PSHE 
 

This term, students will be covering the following topics: 
 
Yr7 - Equality then Personal Health  
Yr8 - Law & Order then Crime and influence 
Yr9 - Media Literacy then Political Power 
Yr10 - Next Steps then Money Matters 
 
 

Students Work 

 



 

  
 

         

 

Dates for your diary 
Saturday 22nd June: Summer Fayre 10am-4pm 
Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd July: Year 6 Transition Days 
Tuesday 2nd July: Year 6 Transition evening for families  
Thursday 4th July: Year 11 Prom 
Monday 8th – Friday 12th July: Enrichment Week 
Wednesday 10th July: Parent Forum 4.30pm-5.30pm (contact principalsoffice@fleggoa.co.uk to book) 
Monday 22nd July – Tuesday 3rd September: Summer Holidays 
 
 

Attachments 

National Online Safety  

Community Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Information from Family Hubs 

mailto:principalsoffice@fleggoa.co.uk


 
 

 

To find out more go follow National Online Safety on Facebook www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety  

Online Safety advice for parents and carers 

http://www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety


     

         

           

  

        

                 

Community Events 



 

 


